
  Attachment - 2025 Meeting Schedule 

Town of Newmarket 2025 Schedule of Meetings 
 

 

CoW – Committee of the Whole; If closed session required, held +/- 2:00 PM CL - Council   
 

Last Updated July 18, 2024 
 

 

 

January 2025 

 
Sun 

 
Monday 

 
Tuesday 

 
Wednesday 

 
Thursday 

 
Friday 

 
Sat 

  

 

 

 

1 

New Year’s Day         
(Observed) 

Town Offices Closed 

2 
 

 

3    4 

   5 6 7 8 9 10 11 
 

     12 13 

1:00 PM – CoW, Public 
Hearing Matter(s) with 
regular CoW items 
immediately following 

14 15 16 17 18 

19 20 

1:00 PM – Council, Public 
Hearing Matter(s) with 
regular Council items 
immediately following 

21 22 23 24 25 

26 27 28 29 30 31  
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February 2025 

 
Sun 

 
Monday 

 
Tuesday 

 
Wednesday 

 
Thursday 

 
Friday 

 
Sat 

  

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 1 

2 3 

1:00 PM – CoW, Public 
Hearing Matter(s) with 
regular CoW items 
immediately following 

4 5 6 7 8 
 

9 10 

1:00 PM Council, Public 
Hearing Matter(s) with 
regular Council items 
immediately following 

11 12 13 14 15 

16 17 

Family Day 

Town Offices Closed 

18 19 20 21 22 

23 24 

1:00 PM – CoW, Public 
Hearing Matter(s) with 
regular CoW items 
immediately following  

25 26 27 28  
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March 2025 

 
Sun 

 
Monday 

 
Tuesday 

 
Wednesday 

 
Thursday 

 
Friday 

 
Sat 

      1 

2 3 

1:00 PM Council, Public 
Hearing Matter(s) with 
regular Council items 
immediately following 

4 5 6 7 8 
 

9 10 

March Break 

11 

March Break 

12 

March Break 

13 

March Break 

14 

March Break 

15 

16 17 

1:00 PM CoW, Public 
Hearing Matter(s) with 
regular CoW items 
immediately following 

18 19 20 21 22 

23 24 

1:00 PM Council Public 
Hearing Matter(s) with 
regular Council items 
immediately following 

25 26 27 28 

 

29 

30 31      
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April 2025 

 
Sun 

 
Monday 

 
Tuesday 

 
Wednesday 

 
Thursday 

 
Friday 

 
Sat 

  

 

1 2 
 

3 

 

4 5 

6 7 

1:00 PM CoW, Public 
Hearing Matter(s) with 
regular CoW items 
immediately following 

8 9 10 11 12 

13 14 

1:00 PM Council, Public 
Hearing Matter(s) with 
regular Council items 
immediately following 

15 16 17 18 
 

Good Friday 

Town Offices Closed 

19 

20 21 

 
Easter Monday 

Town Offices Closed 

22 23 24 25 26 

27 28 

1:00 PM CoW, Public 
Hearing Matter(s) with 
regular CoW items 
immediately following 

29 30    
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May 2025 

 
Sun 

 
Monday 

 
Tuesday 

 
Wednesday 

 
Thursday 

 
Friday 

 
Sat 

    1 2 3 

4 5 

1:00 PM Council Public 
Hearing Matter(s) with 
regular Council items 
immediately following 

6 7 8 9 10 

11 12 13 14 15 16 17 

18 19 

 

Victoria Day 

Town Offices Closed 

20 

 

21 22 23 24 

25 26 

1:00 PM CoW, Public 
Hearing Matter(s) with 
regular CoW items 
immediately following 

 

27 28 29 30 31 
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June 2025 

 
Sun 

 
Monday 

 
Tuesday 

 
Wednesday 

 
Thursday 

 
Friday 

 
Sat 

1                         2 

1:00 PM Council, Public 
Hearing Matter(s) with 
regular Council items 
immediately following 

3 4 5 6 7 

8 

 
 

9 

 

10 

 

11 

 

12 13 14 

15 16 

1:00 PM CoW, Public 
Hearing Matter(s) with 
regular CoW items 
immediately following 

17 18 19 20 21 

22 23 

1:00 PM Council, Public 
Hearing Matter(s) with 
regular Council items 
immediately following 

24 25 26 27 28 

29 30 
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July 2025 

 
Sun 

 
Monday 

 
Tuesday 

 
Wednesday 

 
Thursday 

 
Friday 

 
Sat 

  

 

1 

Canada Day 

Town Offices Closed 

2 3 4 5 

6 7 8 9 10 11 12 

13 14 

Special Council 
(placeholder for public 
hearing matters only) 

15 16 17 18 19 

20 21 22 23 24 25 26 

27 28 29 30 31   
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August 2025 

 
Sun 

 
Monday 

 
Tuesday 

 
Wednesday 

 
Thursday 

 
Friday 

 
Sat 

     1 2 

3 4 

Civic Holiday 

Town Offices Closed 

5 6 7 8 9 

10 11 

Special Council 
(placeholder for public 
hearing matters only) 

12 13 14 15 16 

17 
 
 
AMO 

18 

 

AMO 

19 

 

AMO 

20 

 

AMO 

 

21 22 23 

24 25 

 

26 27 28 29 30 

31       
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September 2025 

 
Sun 

 
Monday 

 
Tuesday 

 
Wednesday 

 
Thursday 

 
Friday 

 
Sat 

 1 

Labour Day 

Town Offices Closed 

 

2 

 

3 4 5 6 

7 8 

1:00 PM CoW, Public 
Hearing Matter(s) with 
regular CoW items 
immediately following 

9 10 11 12 13 

14 15 

1:00 PM Council, Public 
Hearing Matter(s) with 
regular Council items 
immediately following 

16 17 18 19 20 

21 22 

 

23 24 25 26 27 

28 29 

1:00 PM CoW, Public 
Hearing Matter(s) with 
regular CoW items 
immediately following 

30     
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October 2025 

 
Sun 

 
Monday 

 
Tuesday 

 
Wednesday 

 
Thursday 

 
Friday 

 
Sat 

   1 2 3 4 

5 6 

1:00 PM Council, Public 
Hearing Matter(s) with 
regular Council items 
immediately following 

7 8 9 10 11 

12 13 

Thanksgiving Day 

Town Offices Closed 

14 

 

15 16 17 18 

19 20 

1:00 PM CoW, Public 
Hearing Matter(s) with 
regular CoW items 
immediately following 

21 22 23 24 25 

26 27 

1:00 PM Council, Public 
Hearing Matter(s) with 
regular Council items 
immediately following 

28 29 30 31  
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November 2025 

 
Sun 

 
Monday 

 
Tuesday 

 
Wednesday 

 
Thursday 

 
Friday 

 
Sat 

      1 

2 3 

 

4 5 6 7 8 

9 10 

1:00 PM CoW, Public 
Hearing Matter(s) with 
regular CoW items 
immediately following 

11 12 13 14 15 

16 17 

1:00 PM Council Public 
Hearing Matter(s) with 
regular Council items 
immediately following 

18 19 20 21 22 

23 24 

 

25 26 27 28 29 

30       

 
 



  Attachment - 2025 Meeting Schedule 

Town of Newmarket 2025 Schedule of Meetings 
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December 2025 

 
Sun 

 
Monday 

 
Tuesday 

 
Wednesday 

 
Thursday 

 
Friday 

 
Sat 

 1 

1:00 PM CoW Public 
Hearing Matter(s) with 
regular CoW items 
immediately following 

2 3 4 5 6 

7 8 

1:00 PM Council Public 
Hearing Matter(s) with 
regular Council items 
immediately following 

9 10 11 12 13 

14 15 

 

16 17 18 19 20 

21 22 

 

23 24 
 

 

25 
 

Christmas Day 

Town Offices Closed 

26 
 

Boxing Day 

Town Offices Closed 

27 

28 29 

 

Soft Close 

30 

 

Soft Close 

31 

 
Soft Close 

   

 
 


